Former Ormstown doctor honored

Old-time Ormstown area residents will be glad to hear of memorial honors being accorded in the Sherbrooke area to the late Dr. T. J. Quintin, who practised in Ormstown between 1932 and 1946.

At a dedication at the ceremony Sherbrooke Hospital in mid-October, it was announced that two plaques (one in the hospital lobby and one in the Dr. T.J. Quintin Memorial Library) as well as an annual memorial lecture will be dedicated to Dr. Quintin, who died in March 1993 at the age of 90. The city of Sherbrooke has also been asked to name a street in his memory.

Dr. Quintin came to Ormstown in 1932 to join Dr. Murray Stalker, who had begun to practise there in 1926. Together established the first Ormstown Medical Centre on Lambton St., where the Post Office is now located.

In 1939, Drs. Stalker and Quintin were members of provisional board of directors for the first Memorial Hospital, located on Church St. (The building houses La Residence Ormstown, a seniors' home.)

Dr. Quintin was involved in planning for the present hospital in Ormstown, but in 1946 he and his family moved to Sherbrooke where he served that community faithfully formany years.

-Willa Hooker

Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BORN

GARDINER - David and Vicki Lopardo are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Sarah Margaret Hastings born November 11 at 6:11 a.m. weighing 6 lbs. 5 oz. A baby sister for Emily and Hannah. Proud grandparents are Bill and Helen Patenaude Huntingdon and Gabe and Edith Lopardo of Chateaugay, N.Y. Proud great grand-father is Mr. Floyd Stevenson of Franklin

HALLE-LANG Caroline and Ian are proud to announce the birth of their daughter Leah on Sunday, November 20, 1994, 8 pounds 7 ounces. Proud grandparents, Michael and Joan Halle of Dorval, Que. and Robert and Blanche Lang of Pointe-Claire, Que.

In loving memory of my son who was killed in a car accident twenty years ago today. Nobody knows how much I miss you My heart is still aching For you were a very special son Deep in my heart you will always stay Until we meet again some day.

Love Mom

ELLERTON, Gerald -In loving memory of a dear husband, father and grandfather who passed away 6 years ago on November 25, 1988.

Your end came sad and sudden.

No time to say goodbye, You were gone before we realized

Only God knows why Our hearts still ache with

Our silent tears still flow. For what it meant to lose

No one will ever know. Always remembered and sadly missed by your wife Florence, your children, Carmen and Brian, Linda and Danny, Susan your grandchildren Trevor, Kassandra and Krista.

CARD OF THANKS

very sincere My thanks to the doctors, nurses and staff of the 2nd floor Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received. To my family, friends and neighbours for visits, cards, flowers and good wishes. Also to the Ormstown Band for the lovely basket of fruit. Please accept this as my personal thanks. Isabel Kerr

A sincere thank you to our relatives and friends for their expressions of sympathy, cards, flowers and donations in memory of Robert H. Tolhurst. Thank you to those who visited the funeral home and assisted with the Memorial Service in any way. We will always remember the friendship and love shown and the support received during the past two years.

Thyra, Andy and Sandi, Bob and Diane, Ken and Amy, Brent and Janet, Anne and Norma

We would like to thank Dr. Vandor and the maternity staff at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care we received during our stay. Thank

Vicki & Sarah Gardiner

Come celebrate with

Gordon and Mickey Smail

on their

50th Wedding Anniversary Saturday, November 26, 1994 from 2 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. At the Huntingdon Legion Hall Fairview Road Everyone Welcome



MR. AND MRS. BOB WELBURN

Bob Welburns fêted at 40th anniversary party

special 40th wedding anniversary celebration was held in honor of Bob and Beatrice Welburn on Saturday Nov. 5.

The Welburns were pleasantly surprised to find about 50 relatives gathered at the Faille-Goldie Chalet on Route 202 to honor them on this happy occasion.

The guests enjoyed a hot buffet catered by Connie Goldie and Don Myatt. As part of the pretty dessert, a anniversary cake, created by Bev Cocher, was enjoyed.

Church wedding

Bob and Beatrice

were married in a church ceremony on Nov. 6, 1954 at Rennies United

Church by Rev. Travis. A reception was held at the home of Reggie and Gladys Taylor on the Gore Road.

The Welburns have been blessed with five children: Ken, Diane, Craig, Jill and Mark, and many grandchildren.

The anniversary evening was filled with fun and laughter as family members shared the Welburns' happiness.

Folks who travelled from a distance were Jack and Sandra Welburn of Brockville, Ont.

Every good wish is extended to the Welburns formany years of good health and happiness.

-D. Farquhar